
 
 

THE CORPORATION 
OF 

THE TOWN OF HALTON HILLS 
 

Resolution No.:  

 

Title:    Rural Waste Pickup  

 

Date:    January 23, 2023 

 
Moved by:  Councillor C. Somerville   
  
Seconded by:  Councillor J. Brass    
 
          Item No.  

 

WHEREAS both waste and recyclables are currently picked up in Halton Hills 
urban areas and hamlets; 

AND WHEREAS the rural areas currently have pick-up of recyclables and green 
cart organics only; 

AND WHEREAS there has been interest among rural residents in having the 
Region include all forms of refuse and recyclables as is the case in the hamlets 
and urban area;  

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Town of Halton Hills request a 
survey by the Region of Halton as suggested in PW-30-21 of the costs to add 
waste collection, including bulk pick-up in the rural areas of Halton Hills that 
presently do not have that service and report back to Halton Hills  

AND FURTHER THAT the Region as part of the survey look at programs such as 
a “Bag tag” or other similar user pay programs as waste pick up solutions;  
 
AND FURTHER THAT Halton Region work with Halton Hills staff and ward 2 
Councillors on the timing and location of open houses and communications on 
this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
Mayor Ann Lawlor 


